
 

 

 

APPENDIX B 
WITHDRAWAL NOTICE FOR HEAD LICE 

 
(Date) 

 

Withdrawal Notice for Head Lice 

 

Name:                                             School:                                            

 

To Parent/Guardian: 

 

An inspection of the above-named child’s hair today shows that he/she appears to have 
head lice. Before he/she is allowed to return, a head lice treatment will be required. A 
product specific to killing head lice can be purchased from any drug store. If your child 
has skin problems or allergies, contact your doctor before treatment. 

 

For your reference, I have attached information on head lice from Algoma Public Health. 

 

After treatment is complete (this includes the removal of the eggs), please complete and 
sign the attached “Return Notice”. Your child is to report to the principal with this notice. 

 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Principal  

Attachment 


